
12th February 2021  

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

   Star of the Week In School 

 Little Ladybirds  -  Tabitha Carney  

 Clever Caterpillars - Jay-Jay Holley 

 Busy Bees - Charlotte Martin 

 Terrific Tigers - Leila Hussain 

 Charming Cheetahs -  Evie Carlisle  

 Perfect Panthers - Eden Spencer 

 Learning Lions - Hayley Meir  

 Super Squirrels - Alice Atherton   

 Wise Owls - Alexis Holley  

 Fantastic Foxes -  Lacie Wysoczan  

   Remote Star of The Week 

 Little Ladybirds -  Lennon Lovatt  

 Clever Caterpillars – Poppy Foster 

 Busy Bees - Oscar  Lear  

     Terrific Tigers - Luca Byrom  

 Charming Cheetahs - Mason Burns  

 Perfect Panthers -  Bailey-Ray Holmes  

 Learning Lions - Carly Walker  

 Super Squirrels - Ellie Smedley  

 Wise Owls - Scarlett Robinson  

 Fantastic Foxes -  Libby Callan 

End of half-term  

Dear Parents, 

I would just like to say a huge thank you to all families, it has been a half-term that we have never experienced 

before and we are certainly looking forward to getting back to something that resembles normality. In the    

meanwhile, will aim to offer the learning after the half term in the same manner in which you have been receiving 

it, teachers are certainly getting a dab hand at the videoing and there are far fewer outtakes than when this all 

started! 

Parents who requested, will have received a phone call from teachers yesterday, we hope you found this and the 

ongoing lines of communication helpful.  Many of the lovely messages teachers have received from both parents 

of remote learners and school attenders have been shared with me - thank you.   

I do not underestimate how difficult this half-term has been for both Kingsfield families and staff and I hope     

everyone can enjoy a well deserved rest. With that in mind, I have directed that all chat and email notifications 

are turned off until Monday 22nd February. Until then, have a very safe and quiet half term. 

 

Many thanks, Mrs Butler 

 

Covid Update  

Please can you be aware of the  following procedures regarding 
the reporting of any positive COVID cases over the Feb half-

term holiday 
 

If your child tests positive over the half-term break you must let us know as the 
school will be required to assist in identifying close contacts and advising others 

about  self-isolation, this is because your child may have been infectious whilst in 

school.  

       Therefore, we will remain on call and will be monitoring our emails regularly 
and ask you to let us know as soon as a positive result is confirmed. You can do 

this by using the email address covid@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk  

Reminders  
 

Please remember  to send your child’s Home-School Links 
book in with them on the day’s they are in school.  

A reminder to email admin@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk weekly 
with your care requirements for the following week. It is       

extremely important to book ahead and give good notice.  You 
can only attend if booked in and will be marked absent if a 
booked in session is not attended.  Please ONLY book when 

required else you will block a space for another child. 

 

mailto:office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk


E-Safety 

With current circumstances there has never been a better time to get clued up on E-Safety! 

This week the children have fully engaged  with Safer Internet Day and there is a wealth of information on the 

school website to support parents and pupils. 

Please follow the link: http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/e-safety/  

Resources  

If you require any additional recourses we can help 

out with… 

-Stationary  

-Devices  

-Free mobile data  

-Exercise books  

 

  

 

School Uniform  
In line with our risk assessment there is      
increased ventilation in the classrooms.  

You are welcome to send your child in with 
extra layers on as it can get cool      

throughout the day.  
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